

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

20th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

The School Council are preparing for the next Food Bank Day. Food Bank Day is a day when students and families will be able to bring items to the school to support the Hatfield Food Bank, but only if they are able to.

We have already informed the children about this. Here is a list of items that are most needed:

V	tinned tomatoes	-
V	pasta sauce	
V	tinned vegetables	
V	tinned meats	
V	tinned custard	
V	tinned rice pudding	MATERIAL
V	tinned fruit	Separation of the least of the
	jam and spreads	Section Section
	long-life fruit juice	The second
V	small coffee jar	1
	shampoo	

More information about the Hatfield Foodbank can be found at www.hatfield.foodbank.org.uk

Please bring your donations to the classroom on Monday 27th March 2023. We hope that you can support our Food Bank Day.

Yours sincerely

Olivia

Olivia Kendal, Eesha Patel and Sophia Malik

Year 6 School Council Reps















